St Francis Hospice

Romford, RM14

Extension within an existing Hospice, to the patient and administration block for St. Francis Hospice.

Working very closely with the client in order to create the minimum of disturbance to the day to day run-

ning, we successfully constructed new entrances and extension facilities.

The clients’ testimonial is in recognition of the team effort applied to the project & reflects Rooff’s ability to

work around the site specific constraints and issues.

Client: St Francis Hospice
Architect: Roff Marsh Partnership
Contract value: £700K

Form of Contract: JCT IFC 05




